
 

       ​  ‘Lord, light the path and I will lead others.’ 

Date: May 29, 2020 
To: Pre-K to Grade 9 Parents/Guardians 
From: Mrs. Mundorf - Principal 
Re: Year-end  
 

As we prepare to close our school year, please read the following details below: 
1. June 19 is the last day of formal distance learning for the 2019-2020 school year.  

 
2. Returning school items: 8:00am - 4:00pm on the following dates: 

● Due to STP’s parking lot being paved, drop off is located where the busses park along 
Hamilton Drive.  

● June 15- band instruments returned 
● June 22-26 ​Technology Collection/Textbooks/School Materials- novels/Dawe library books 

Drop off schedule based on your child’s last name: 
- Monday, June 22 - A - D  
- Tuesday, June 23 - E - K  
- Wednesday, June 24 - L - R  
- Thursday, June 25 - S - Z  

 
3. Our school will be planning alternative educational activities that require no technology for the  

week of June 22-26. These activities will be posted on our school webpage on June 15.  
 

4. Teachers will continue to work as scheduled until the end of the month and our school will remain  
 ​open until June 29/20.  
 

5. Report cards: On June 26 a text message will be sent to all parents indicating your child’s final  
report card is ready for viewing. A certificate of placement will be emailed to your personal email 
address.  
 

6. Term 3 awards: Red Deer Catholic Schools decided that there will be no middle school  
 term 3-year end awards due to the distance learning model.  
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call the school office @ 403-343-3238.  
 
Blessings,  
TL Mundorf 

Terri Lynn  Mundorf 
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